
Mayor Kurtz’s SwiftReach for October 7, 2022   

 

HELLO IS FRIDAY, OCTOBER 7TH  AND THIS IS YOUR MAYOR GREG KURTZ.  

 

THIS AFTERNOON I HELD MY STATE OF THE CITY ADDRESS AND LUNCHEON 

AT THE CIVIC CENTER.  IT WAS A GREAT FEELING TO ONCE AGAIN ADDRESS 

OUR RESIDENTS, BUSINESSES AND MANY OTHER DISTINGUISED GUESTS 

AFTER A 2–YEAR HIATIS DUE TO COVID. 

 

DESPITE THE CHALLENGES OF THE LAST TWO-AND-A-HALF YEARS, WE HAVE 

MUCH TO BE PROUD OF AND ARE FOCUSING OUR EFFORTS ON A FUTURE 

FILLED WITH OPPORTUNITIES. 

 

IF YOU WERE NOT ABLE TO BE AT TODAY’S PRESENTATION, BUT ARE 

INTERESTED IN LEARNING MORE ABOUT YOUR COMMUNITY, A RECORDING 

WILL BE AVAILABLE NEXT WEEK FOR VIEWING ON THE CITY’S YOUTUBE 

CHANNEL.  

 

JUST A REMINDER THAT THE COMMUNITY GARAGE SALE WILL BE HELD AT 

THE FIELDHOUSE THIS SATURDAY, OCTOBER 8TH FROM 9 AM TO 2 PM.  STOP 

IN -- YOU NEVER KNOW WHAT TREASURES YOU MAY FIND!  

 

AND FINALLY, I WOULD LIKE TO ASK ALL RESIDENTS TO KEEP THOSE WHO’S 

LIVES HAVE BEEN DEVASTATED BY THE RECENT HURRICANE IN FLORIDA IN 

YOUR THOUGHTS AND PRAYERS.  I AM SURE WE ALL KNOW OF SOMEONE 

WHO HAS BEEN AFFECTED.     

 

NOW…UNTIL NEXT WEEK, KEEP THOSE THAT ARE STRUGGLING IN YOUR 

PRAYERS AND REMEMBER TO BE GRATEFUL FOR ALL THAT WE HAVE AND 

SHARE AS A COMMUNITY AND AS ALWAYS, GOD BLESS.  
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